From: Max Mania [mailto:officialmaxmania@yahoo.com] 
	Port Angeles has broken ground on a community garden. There is a local Food Policy Council forming. We have one of the few year-round Farmer's Markets in the state. Are you ready to take the next fabulous food-centric step? If you would be interested in helping to form a FOOD CO-OP here in Port Angeles , please contact Jane Hielman at sunsetswestcoop@yahoo.com and let her know. We're trying to gather a core group of people to help us make this dream a reality. And if you know anyone else who might be interested in this, please do pass along this information. Thanks a lot!


 

